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November 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 9 Geography Trip to Cadbury World - Thursday 8th December 2022 
 

We are excited to offer your child the opportunity to visit Cadbury World on Thursday 8th December. 
 
The trip will give pupils the chance to gain a better understanding of how a transnational corporation is run, 
the role of primary, secondary and tertiary industries within it, and how the chocolate industry can become 
more sustainable. 
 
The trip will cost £20.00 which will cover the cost of their ticket and their place on the coach. There are 150 
spaces available, therefore we will be working on a first come first served basis. The ticket will include the 
Cadbury World tour and an educational talk provided by Cadbury World.  
 
We will be leaving school at 8.30am with students returning to school at approximately 3.30pm. Students are 
required to bring a packed lunch. For those who are entitled to free school meals, these meals will still be 
provided if ordered using the the reply slip below. 
 
To book a place on this visit, please complete the slip and return it to the blue box along with the payment of 
£20.00 by Wednesday 30th November. You can pay via the Scopay Online Payment system which can be 
accessed from the school website, alternatively you can pay by cash or cheque to be made payable to 
Barnwood Park School. 
 
Please confirm that your Parental Consent Form is up to date and that you have informed us of any medical 
changes, if you would like a new form please contact admin@barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk.  
 
If you have any queries regarding the trip please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ms Z Patel 
Head of Humanities 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Cadbury World Trip – Thursday 8th December 2022 

Reply slip to be returned by Wednesday 30th November to the blue box next to the Head’s office. 
 
          I confirm that there are no changes to the Parental Consent Form 

 
I am entitled to a Free School Meal 

 
          I have paid via Scopay Online Payment System. 

            
I enclose a cheque/cash for £20.00 

 
Name:……………………………………………..…………….Form:…………..…………….. 
 
Signed:………………………………………………………….Date:.………………………… 
(parent/carer) In signing this, the school assumes that you have the permission of the person with parental 
responsibility 

mailto:Tel:%2001452
mailto:admin@barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk
mailto:admin@barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk

